Learning Academy Partnership (South West)





'Together we Empower Excellence'



THE MAPLES WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Friday 9th February 2018

Home Learning:



Reading-Please read at least four times a week and fill in your reading journal.

Times tables- Please continue to practise 3s, 4s and 8s as these are the key times tables for Year 3.

Spelling- a mix of homophones-there, their, they're, new, knew, aisle, I'll, isle, sole, soul

Topic- Please research the time period of the Anglo-Saxons. What you choose to focus on is up to you! You could look at food, clothes, houses, farming etc. and present this any way you want.



Worker of the Week

Worker of the week this week goes to Alicia Hornsby, for being a consistent role model for her peers and a fantastic ambassador for the school, well done!

Presentation Award



The Presentation Award this week goes to Sienna Painter, for careful consideration when she writes as well as a developing joining style, well done!

Attendance

98.75%, getting better Maples, well done!

Dear Families,

What a fabulous final week of learning we have had in The Maples!

During our Literacy lessons this week we have been planning, drafting, editing and finally crafting our final version of a persuasive speech. We have incorporated all of the grammatical features we have been learning throughout the year, as well as thinking about the specific features of persuasion.

In Maths this week we have been thinking about our progress and reviewing our targets. This has helped us set targets for the new unit of work we will be looking at, multiplying and dividing two digit numbers.

Throughout our learning this week, we have had a lot of fun! In Topic we made information leaflets all about our mountain, in RE we wrote Kennings poems about the Holy Trinity and in Science we designed experiments to test our hypotheses about shadows.

The Life Education Bus was also really interesting! We learnt all about the brain and without this we wouldn't be able to do anything!

Thank you to the families who were able to join us for our Beautiful Work Exhibition. I'm sure you will agree the children have worked hard on their sculptures and their writing is very persuasive!

Have a restful and enjoyable half term!

Best wishes,

Miss Conibere